From: applications.administrator@capitol.local

To: Senate Redistricting
Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input
Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 9:24:06 AM

Date: 2021-09-22
First Name: Londa
Last Name: Chandler
Title: Precinct Chair
Organization: Self
Address:

City: Marble Falls
State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone

Affirm public info: I agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

I am not writing this as an ESD Commissioner, but as a
private citizen, but since I am an ESD Commissioner I know
that my ESD is the lower part of Burnet County and around
Marble falls. You are proposing that the citizens who all
banded together to form an Emergency Safety District,
aren’t really a community at all. They are being divided by
your arbitrary lines. We all joined to promote our common
interest of protecting our homes and families from fires,
proving we are all part of the same community with the
same interests. To take half of our area and “give” it to
another Senate District doesn’t make good sense. If we go
to our State Senator with a problem, only half of us will be
petitioning our Senator. Burnet County is a complete entity
on its own. I expect you to leave it that way.





